
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Final Phase of the La Puente Park Master Plan in fiscal year 
2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of La Puente, located at 501 Glendora 
Ave, La Puente, CA 91744 
. 
The funding would be for the final phase of the La Puente Park Master Plan.  The Project will 
update La Puente City Park through the installation of a new amphitheater, open air pavilion, 
fitness pavilion, and the event promenade.   
 
La Puente City Park is a 22-acre park that features plenty of open green space, picnic shelters 
and tables, a playground, basketball courts, handball courts, and athletic fields. La Puente City 
Park is home to La Puente National Little League, La Puente Girls Softball, and Jr. All 
American Warriors Football and Cheer. As the only park situated within city limits, it plays a 
vital role in offering both passive and active recreational opportunities for La Puente residents. 
It is a central meeting place for community members to gather, socialize, and engage in 
recreational activities while enjoying the natural setting.  
 
 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Grace F. Napolitano 
Member of Congress 

 


